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Minutes of the Westmoreland Selectmen's Meeting 

Wednesday, May 26, 2021 
 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:  Clayton Stalker, Russ Austin, Frank Reeder 

 

1. The meeting was called to order at 8:00AM by Chairman Clayton Stalker. 

 

2. Selectmen signed the 2021 Property Tax Warrant (1st of 2). 

 

3. Town Hall Septic System:  The Selectmen will request (from the Department of Revenue) 

the use of surplus funds to fund the new septic system for the Town Hall.  

It has become an emergency situation that needs to be addressed as soon as possible. 

 

Bids were further discussed and the recommendation from Steve Horton was read. 

A motion was made by Clayton Stalker, second by Frank Reeder, to hire M.E. Matthews, 

Inc. to install the new septic system for the Town Hall for a cost of $47,390.   

Motion passed 3-0.      
    
4. Selectmen joined a Webex meeting (muted) with Cheshire County Superior Court regarding 

a dispositional conference for State vs Cindi Adler.  The outcome was that a Settlement 

Hearing with a judge will be scheduled prior to August 1st. 

 

5. Clayton Stalker notified the Board that he would not be present at the June 3rd or June 17th 

meeting.  The June 3rd meeting will take place as scheduled.  Due to Frank Reeder also not 

being able to attend the June 17th meeting, that meeting will be postponed until June 24th.     

  

6. The meeting was adjourned at 9:10AM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Jo Ann LaBarre 

Town Administrator 
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